
 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE:  
 
It is the responsibility of the clients to be sure that the Food Buggy that you order 
and purchase from the Manufacturer meets all of the local health code 
requirements for your intended location. Local health codes can vary greatly from 
city to city, county to county, and state to state. There is a lot of varying 
information on the internet regarding local health code requirements. Do your 
research carefully. Please contact your local health department directly for their 
specific requirements. Further, we would recommend that you actually take the 
time to visit their office in person (with the Food Buggy photos, the specs and the 
drawings) to be sure that you and they are on the same page so that your Food 
Buggy will be approved. 


